
Kerr Middle School Traffic Patterns 

Parent Drop Off/Pick Up 

-The parent drop-off point is at The Pit porch. Parents will enter the parking lot through the rear 

entrance off of Irene near the intersection of Irene and Lena. Parents will exit the parking lot through the 

exit on Dian near The Pit porch.  We encourage parents to make a right out of the parking lot to avoid a 

backlog of cars trying to get on Johnson Ave.  

-The front parking lot (lot with flag poles across from Burleson Car Wash) is restricted for buses 

only and those with a special permit. We will have staff on duty to redirect traffic away from this lot.  

-AM Drop Off: There are 2 lanes at the Pit porch. Students can exit parent cars from either lane. 

There will be a staff member present from 7:45-8:20 am to help students cross the drop off lines.  

-PM Pick Up: There are 3 lanes at the Pit porch. The outside lanes are waiting/loading lanes. You 

will stay in these lanes while you wait for your student to exit KMS and load into your car. The center 

lane is a continuous flow lane. You only enter the center lane after your student has loaded your car and 

you are prepared to exit the parking lot.   

 During the first 10 days of school, we have completely cleared the parent pick up lanes within 35-

 45 minutes of the dismissal bell.   

 After the first 10 days of school, we have completely cleared the parent pick up lanes within 25 

 minutes of the dismissal bell.  

 We appreciate your patience as we teach new parents the pick up procedures. Safety for all is 

 our top priority.  

-We do not suggest that your student cross Johnson Ave. to meet you at businesses across the street. 

Johnson Ave. has heavy traffic during drop off and pick up times.  

-Please do not attempt to drop off or pick up your student from the KMS tennis courts. This is a staff and 

maintenance parking lot. It is not a safe drop off or pick up point.  

-Please be extra vigilant while driving near Kerr MS.  Watch for children walking to school and crossing 

the roads. We will have additional staff members on hand to help facilitate the traffic flow and maintain 

safety for all involved.  

Thank you for your help and cooperation!  

 

 

 


